
October 2016
Happy Scrappers

This months meeting will be September 12.  Hosted by Sylvia and 
Sherrie at First Baptist Church in Pt. Neches. Please see the attachment for 
directions. Please bring a dish to go with a Fried Chicken Pic Nic theme.  
Time is 10-2.  Sherrie will have a ballon at the entrance. 

1. The group decided to have projects next year and none in 2018.  
This means that we need some projects brought for submission.  
NOT EVERY MEMBER needs to bring one. If you have seen 
something you think might work for our scrapper bee, please 
bring it.  In 2018 we will have no projects exchanged.

2. Xmas party will be at Helens December 3rd. Time and food will be
decided and Helen will let us know.

3. Shelly sent out the new roster, if you have any changes please 
send to me.  

Scrappily Yours
PJ Broussard


